























III. DIFFERENCES BETWEEN S. 528
AND H.R. 1635 (97TH CONGRESS)

There are three differences between S. 528 and H.R. 1635 (as
reported by the Senate Committee on Finance in the 97th Congress).

Under H.R. 1635:

(1) Credit would not have been allowed for tuition paid to a
school having an admissions policy that discriminated against
handicapped children;

(2) Credit would not have been allowed for tuition paid to a
school attendance at which does not satisfy State compulsory
attendance laws; and

(3) No credit would have been allowed for taxpayers with
adjusted gross incomes of $50,000 or more (rather than $60,000 or
more). (S. 1137, introduced by Senator Grassley, contains this
adjusted gross income phaseout. S. 1137 would reduce fiscal year
budget receipts by $229 million in 1984, $491 million in 1985,

$703 million in 1986, $716 million in 1987, and $723 million in
1988.)






